
presents

THE STORIES
WE TELL
an interactive exhibit

CAN I HOLD
THE MIC?

a storytelling event

Come to our storytelling
event, inspired by The Yarn
at Sloan, where members

of our community will share
stories about their

experiences and the
impact that sexual assault

and sexual harassment
have had on their lives.

Before Can I Hold the Mic?,

we will be hosting an
interactive exhibit with
photos, activities, and

other art to engage with
that is focused on the

topics of sexual  assault
and harassment.

5:30pm 6:30pm

APRIL 30TH, 2019
LA SALA DE PUERTO RICO

tinyurl.com/CanIHoldTheMic

MIT SEXUAL ASSAULT
AWARENESS MONTH 2019


